H0002

July 12, 2008

CPUC/BLM

c/o Aspen Environmental Group
235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935
San Francisco, CA 94104

RE: Sunrise Powerlink Project, Recirculated Draft EIR
Gentlemen:

I object to the underground installation of the transmission
lines in the Santa Ysebel area. identified as the "Santa Ysabel
SR79 All Underground Alternative", because the under
grounding will disturb ground squirrels and native
vegetation.

The installation of transmission lines underground serves no
environmental purpose. The adjustment to the plan is only
being made for aesthetic purposes to appease the NIMBY
(Not In My Back Yard) groups in Santa Ysebel. Since the
underground installation of transmission lines disturbs
squirrels and vegetation and has no environmental purpose, it
should be rejected in favor of the original plan for
aboveground transmission lines through Santa Ysebel.

Sincerely,

P Ve

Mike Hughes
20191 Atteridge Rd.
Ramona, CA 92065
760-788-7743



